
 
The Last Scoop of Summer

 
Saying goodbye to the season

Rain or shine, nothing stops Team
CHSofNJ from making memories! Our
staff appreciation event was filled with
laughter, games, and plenty of playful
moments. Because life (and cookouts)
aren’t about waiting for the rain to pass—
they’re about dancing, playing, and
celebrating together.

Who Threw The Pitch Out?



CHSofNJ had an unforgettable
night at Trenton Thunder! We
joined community partners at
Capital City Night, where the
spotlight shined on the people and
organizations that keep Trenton
strong. Julie Dees (CEO), Duncan
Harrison (CAO), and Nate Hulfish
(COO) took the mound and
showed off their pitching arms.
From Case Pork Roll to the
passion of RevNJ, the night was all
about celebrating the icons that
make our city one-of-a-kind. And
with Trenton’s pivotal role in our
nation’s 250th birthday just around
the corner, the excitement is only
growing �.

​Here’s to baseball, community,
and everything that makes Trenton
a home run!

Summer started on an inspirational note
with our Early Head Start athletes leading
the opening ceremonies of the New Jersey
Special Olympics.

At our recent "Bumps & Brushes" event,
expectant moms tapped into their creativity
while also building community and
support. 

https://www.mlbdraftleague.com/trenton


Do you know of anyone who is seeking
high quality early childhood education? Our
Head Start program is still accepting
applications for this fall. Click this link to
start your application now!

We’re sending a big THANK YOU to
everyone who donated to our Back to
School Drive! You have helped to set our
kids up for success this school year.

Can't get enough of us?
CHSofNJ has open
positions at all levels that
need to be filled with
wonderful people like you.

Please check out our employment
opportunities here.

Thank You So Much!

Bloomberg's Intern Day
of Service is a Huge
Success!
380 interns prepared and packed 1,200
backpacks for CHSofNJ clients. We can't
possibly thank you enough for your
generosity and continued support. Your
amazing donation will start the school
year off right for our students.

Now CHSofNJ staff will take a quick
break to build a fort out of the boxes.

 

What's New?

https://chsofnj.org/services/head-start-and-early-head-start/
https://chsofnj.org/careers/


We have a new section on our website dedicated to
our amazing employees and their accomplishments.

Click the button below to help us celebrate the
CHSofNJ Staff!

Employee Feature Stories

 

Thank you to the following for supporting
our mission and services:

 

 
 

 

What's Next?
Eat Good...Do Good!
On Thursday, Sept 18, from 4–8 PM,
Chipotle at 319 US Highway 130, East
Windsor is serving up more than just burritos
—they’re serving up hope.

When you order dinner and
mention CHSofNJ (or use code K9PLL4Z on
the app/website), 25% of your order will be
donated to support our programs for
children and families.
It’s an easy (and delicious!) way to give
back:
✔️ In-store: Tell the cashier you’re supporting
CHSofNJ
✔️ Online/app: Enter code K9PLL4Z at
checkout

Every bite helps us continue creating brighter
futures. Join us and turn dinner into impact!

https://chsofnj.org/whats-new/featured-story/


Champions For Children
​Join us on Saturday, March 28th,
2026 at Grounds For Sculpture!

To better serve our community and to
honor the amazing commitment of our
supporters, we are taking some extra time
to make this event truly spectacular. More
details coming soon.

 
Join Us By Becoming a Volunteer!

Contact Lisa Thibault for details.

 
Check Us Out on Social Media for
information on all events and activities! ​
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